
     www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk        @WimboldsleyCPS www.williamstockton.com       @school_ws19th May 2023      www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk        @WimboldsleyCPS

ANDAND

WIMBOLDSLEYWIMBOLDSLEY

THETHE
=WILLIAM STOCKTONWILLIAM STOCKTON

WIMBOLDSLEYWIMBOLDSLEY
WeeklyWeekly

The sunny weather has certainly helped this week in school! There have 
been many opportunities to learn outside the classroom to support what is 
happening inside. The children have enjoyed learning around the school and 
understanding the fact that you can learn anywhere. Long may this continue 
as we enter the last week of this half term.

SPORTS DAY 
Sports days will be held on the 
following dates. This is NATIONAL 
SPORTS WEEK in schools and there 
will be lots of events planned that 
week, so get your trainers at the 
ready!
NURSERY - Tuesday 20th June 
(1.30pm)
RECEPTION - Tuesday 20th June 
(9.30am)
KS1 - Tuesday 20th June (10.30am)
KS2 - Wednesday 21st June (9.30am)
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Zara Sirimsu	 Summer R
Sophia Moss	 Alannah S
Blake Hargreaves	 Skylar L
Imogen Kay	 Arthur C
Jurai	 Kris B
Ghaith Altellaawi	 Chrystal D
Beatrice Albastroiu	 Sophie S
Leon Palmer	 Isobel O
Savannah Gibbons	 Mya W

Reminder
It's a non-uniform day next FRIDAY 26th MAY. 
As communicated last week, please bring in any 
donations listed below, for the Summer Fayre

EYFS - Toiletries
KS1 - Bottles 
KS2 - Sweets and Chocolate

1W
A huge well done to class 1W 
for an amazing class learning 
assembly this morning. Your 
teachers and parents were 
absolutely ‘blown away’ by how 
much you have learnt and your 
big voices. Well Done Everyone!

Nature club
Our nature club children have a wonderful treat 
on Monday afternoon, where they will be going to 
Delamere forest to work with the passion for learning 
leaders, again outside the classroom where they can 
learn to their heart's content. 

Y6 
On Monday morning Y6 pupils 
have an e-safety workshop 
in the hall. The programme is 
called ‘SNAPTRAP’ that helps 
children recognise the risks of 
online and activity. There are 
some important messages in the 
presentation to hear as the world 
becomes more and more digital.




